Sent by To: nzma.org.ne,
ccl
bec;

251172014 12:21 p.m.

Subject: Gonsudtation document; Proposed amendment to the Medicines Regulations
1984 re fluoride in drinking water

Dear

I would like to draw the attention of the NZMA to a consultation doc published today on the Medsafe
website at ;

http://www.medsafe.govt.nz/consultations/medicine-regulations-fluoride-in-drinking-water.asp

The closing date for submissions is 9 January 2015.

Kind regards,

FPrinicipal Advisor Kegurauon

Regulatory Analysis and Delivery
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